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The Secretary of State for Scotland and his team play a vital role in
promoting the best interests of Scotland within a strong United Kingdom, and
represent effectively Scottish interests at the heart of the UK Government.

The annual report and accounts of the Office of the Secretary of State for
Scotland (OSSS) and Office of the Advocate General for Scotland (OAG) have
been published today [21 July 2020].

The report provides an overview of a busy year from April 2019 to March 2020.
Highlights include:

supporting the fight against the coronavirus pandemic, an unprecedented
global crisis which has profound implications for Scotland and the whole
United Kingdom. This includes helping to drive our economy recovery
strategy, which will be vital in the months and years ahead

delivering a public information campaign to inform and support Scottish
businesses, EU nationals resident in Scotland, and the wider public on
preparing for a EU exit

working with local authorities and the devolved administration in
Scotland to deliver the City Region and Growth Deal programme to boost
investment, create new jobs and drive forward economic growth right
across Scotland

overseeing the move to Queen Elizabeth House, the UK Government’s new
flagship hub in Scotland which will open in September 2020
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Commenting on the report, Scottish Secretary Alister Jack said:

I am very pleased to present our annual report and accounts to
Parliament, for the first time since I was appointed to the role
last year.

The past 12 months have seen a period of monumental change across
Scotland and the rest of the UK. We have left the EU, are tackling
a global pandemic, and are getting ready for the end of the EU
transition period.

As we look forward to ensuring our economy can bounce back after
coronavirus, and making the most of new global opportunities
outside of the EU, the case for the Union has never been stronger.
I am proud to be playing a part in sustaining and strengthening our
Union.

ENDS

Notes to editors:

The annual report and accounts can be found here1.
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